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Hello everyone! 

 

Sorry it's been a while. It's been a jam packed couple of weeks, what with the helping out we've been 

doing with some of the events and celebrations at the Federation. We had some musical performances that 

we missionaries gave along with many of the youth here. A lot of our time went into that as well as our 

regular witnessing activities. It was a really fun experience because it required us to move from the CARP 

house into the Federation for a week for convenience sake. We were able to get a lot closer with many of 

the CARP Members that way. 

 

Over all, the week was exhausting, yet successful! Hopefully more photos will come soon. 

 

See you then! 

 

 

 

 


